
 

 

 

URGENT NOTICE 

KANYASHREE COMMITTEE 

 

This is to notify that the meeting for fresh enrollment of the Kanyashree 

Prakalpa is being postponed to 03.01.2022 at 12pm. There will be NO MEETING 

on 22.12.2021. For any enquiry, call up or send a message in whatsapp to the 

Kanyashree coordinator (9433746289) between 11am – 2pm. 

 

Dr. Kamalika Hajra     Dr. Purna Chandra Maity 

Coordinator      Principal 

Kanyashree committee    A. J. C. Bose college 
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